September 2025



Dear Parents/Carers

We are excited to announce our first Crestwood Community Hub will be open on Wednesday 29 October 2025. During the holidays our school hub will be open as a welcoming environment for our school community, where parents and carers can drop in for a supportive conversation with trusted school staff, a warm tea or coffee and a place where staff can signpost help and advice if needed. Our hub is open to everyone within our school community to form connections with staff and other parents and carers.

In the October half term break the Cherbourg campus will be open from 10am-12pm and the Shakespeare campus will be open from 1pm-3pm. Parents are welcome to attend either campus.

For our first hub we will be offering:

- Refreshments
- Period products
- Pre-loved uniform shop
- Information and signposting
- 30 minute Q and A with school staff

We are asking parents or carers to scan the QR code and complete the short form below to confirm they would like to attend. There is a question on the form which asks if you need any support with access to food over the holiday periods. Please be aware that staff will confirm before the event if you are eligible for access to this support and will make you aware if you have anything to collect at the hub. If you have any issues completing this form please contact Kaye Bezant at kaye.bezant@crestwood.hants.sch.uk who will record your responses.

We look forward to hosting you at our first event.



Kind regards

Hollie Sutherland Assistant Headteacher Kaye Bezant Parenting Support Worker